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11th September 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Class 2 Autumn Term Curriculum Overview 

 

I’d like to wish everyone a warm welcome back to school! It always feels strange seeing 

the children come in after the long break and noticing just how much older they all 

look! Everyone has settled in well and is eager to learn. Hopefully we’ll have a more 

‘normal’ year and we can all stay together for the full year! I’m greatly looking forward 

to getting back to teaching this wonderful group of children!  

 

Below is a brief outline of the curriculum areas which we will be focusing upon in class 

throughout the summer term in Class 2. 

Please note that the below is a summary and may change over the course of the term 

based on the children’s needs and interests. It does, however, offer insight to enable 

you to further support your child’s learning outside school. 

 

English Recount writing – Seal Surfer 

Maths Number & Place value 

Addition & Subtraction 

Geometry – Properties of 2D and 3D shapes / Lines of symmetry 

Multiplication & Division 

Fractions 

Measurement: Mass 

Computing Software development 

R.E. / 

P.S.H.E. 

Buddhism / Relationships - Teamwork 

Geography Rivers & The Water Cycle – The formation and uses of rivers in 

the world 

Science Sound 

Music Children will experience a range of music through singing, 

listening and engaging with instruments. 

D&T Kites – Uses through history / Design and build 

P.E.  Provided by ASM sports group  

Spanish 

 

Spanish by Mr Day. 
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During the Spring term, Class 2 will have P.E. on a Thursday and Friday. Please ensure 

that your child has the appropriate P.E. kit (including footwear) in school on these days, 

including an outdoor kit.  

 

We will be taking part in Forest School sessions this half term which will take place on a 

Thursday afternoon. If your child wishes to bring a change of clothes for this (The 

waterproof jackets and trousers will be provided) then they are free to do so. Please 

make sure that your child has wellington boots or other appropriate footwear for these 

days.  

 

Homework this term will consist of spellings practice (which is available on Class 

Notebook/ OneNote as well as the school website), daily reading practice of between 

20 and 30 minutes a day and times tables practice through TT Rockstars at least three 

times a week.  

 

It is greatly beneficial to your child when home and school work together as it enables 

them to flourish in all areas of school life. If you require any further information, please 

do not hesitate to contact me and I will do my best to assist. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mr Harvey 

 

Class Two Teacher 
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